
 

 

 

 

MOUNT CARMEL SCHOOL, 

SECTOR 47-B, CHANDIGARH 

 

NOTICE                                 Dated: 22-03-2021 

 

Dear Parents / Guardian (Class X)  

 

The C.B.S.E. has decided to permit the change in Examination Centre of Class X 

Exams, because of Covid Pandemic, as some students along with their families 

may have shifted to some other city.   

 

Those of you who have shifted to some other city and will not be able to come 

back to appear for Theory and Practical Exams are requested to make a request to 

the undersigned clearly mentioning full name of the student and the city where you 

want his/her examination centre to be shifted. Please note that in case CBSE 

Examination Centre is not available at the city chosen by you, it will be shifted to 

the nearest city where examination centre is available. Examination Centre once 

changed will be final and no further requests will be accepted by the C.B.S.E.    

 

The request application should be emailed at mountcarmelchd@gmail.com 

latest by 25th March 2021.   

 

Please note that no such application will be entertained if received after 25th 

March 2021.  

 

With all the best wishes! 

 

 

Sd/- 

Principal 
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